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If you want to participate in AAGD…. 
you MUST have your fees paid!!! 

LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE MONDAY, MAY 8! 

FINES AND FEES ARE DUE WEDNESDAY, MAY 10! 
 
TAIP-IN permission forms are due by the end of school TODAY.  
***Students cannot attend without having turned in a form!  
 

 
All students interested in being a part of the wrestling team (wrestling or managing) need to attend a meeting in 
Mr. Mattox's classroom this Friday at 3 PM to talk about the upcoming season.  
 
 
A Babysitting Class is being offered at YMS through York Community Education on Tuesday, May 9th at 3:45 - 5:15 p.m.  
This class taught by Mrs. Kohmetscher is designed for children 10-14 years old,  and is an interactive one-session class 
that covers all aspects of being a great babysitter.  The class is a great introduction to the basics of babysitting.  A 
workbook will be provided.  Topics will include the business of babysitting, child development, and fun and games. Tuition 
is $15.  Please sign-up by calling Lori in the Community Education office at 362-6700 .   
 
 

  LOST AND FOUND TABLE IS PILING UP AGAIN! 
Please take what belongs to you!!!! 
 
 
 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 26, YMS WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE NATIONAL WALK AT LUNCH DAY! 

 
Bring your walking shoes!!! 
 
 

4th Quarter Community Coffee 
Wednesday, April 26th at 10:00 AM 
YORK SENIOR CENTER 
Join us at 10:00 AM on April 26th  
at the Senior Center to learn about: 

      APRIL 21, 2017 
      BLUE DAY 

 

WORD 
OF THE 
WEEK 

RESPECT FOR THE ENVIRONMENT 
“To feel or show honor for  

the world around you” 



*Breakouts at YES    *Math Counts at YMS    *STEM/Science Olympiad at YMS 
 

                  
YORK MIDDLE SCHOOL PRESENTS THE 8TH ANNUAL WAX MUSEUM 
Come to York Middle School on Monday, April 24th at 6:00 pm following the 5th grade orientation to see the 6th grade students ‘come to life’ 
performing a character from history. 

*As you stand in front of a famous character, you can drop a coin into the can and watch them come to life and recite information about 
themselves!  

*This community event has raised thousands of dollars for the York Pride Pack. 
Please mark your calendars and plan to join us for a fantastic evening! 
 
 
Come to the office and check out the ‘Old Time’ York Duke jerseys and shorts for sale in the 
office!!  Only $5.00!! 
 
YORK MIDDLE SCHOOL YEARBOOKS ARE FOR SALE!!!! 
Just $20.00 for a lifetime of memories!  
Purchase one in the office or in the commons during 5A and 5B. 
 
 
FORMS IN THE OFFICE 
*Summer BOOST/ALL-STARS program registration forms 
*S & J Detassling 
*ASI Detassling 
*Concordia University Volleyball Camp for Jr. High girls will be July 17-19. 
*2017 YORK PARKS & REC SUMMER GUIDES ARE IN THE OFFICE!! 
*Future Dukes Football Camp forms are in the office.  

 York Track & Field Meet entry forms are in the office. 
 
  

 
SUMMER DRIVER'S EDUCATION 2017 -----Sign-up in the office at YHS. The deadline for signing up is Friday, May 5th  
 
 
STAFF COMMONS DUTY—The week of 4/24 
AM……….Mr. Petersen………/……PM………..Mrs. Waldron 
      
                          

 STAFF APRIL BIRTHDAYS  
21st Patty Welch………            24th Kim Snodgrass 
 
 

 ABSENCES:                     
 
6TH GRADE: Kennan Dirks, Lacey Dowdy, Brandon Gonzalez, Kaden Ost 
7th GRADE: Jose Humanes, Noah Jones 
8th GRADE: Andy Gorham 


